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Ministry Director for Music  
   

 

 

 

During the month of September: 

 

• In addition to playing and directing, as well as planning the traditional services, I 

attended Staff and Creative Worship meetings 

• I began playing for the Saturday evening services 

• All our choirs (Chancel, Concert, Matins, Junior, Cherub, Adult Bells, Youth Bells, and 

Children’s Bells) began their weekly rehearsals 

• I played for one funeral and one wedding 

 

Respectfully Submitted,   

TIM      


